Dear [Member's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued member of our organization, your insights and
opinions are crucial to our continuous improvement and future direction.

We are currently in the process of refining our strategic plan and would like to invite you to
share your suggestions and feedback. Your unique perspective can help us identify areas for
growth and ensure we align our initiatives with the needs of our community.
Please take a moment to consider the following questions:

« What do you believe are the key priorities for our organization moving forward?

o Are there specific programs or services you feel we should focus on or introduce?

e What challenges do you foresee, and how can we address them together?

We would appreciate receiving your suggestions by [insert deadline]. You can reply directly to
this email or contact us at [insert contact information].

Thank you for your commitment and support. We look forward to hearing your valuable insights.
Best regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]



